




From: Olena  

Sent: Sunday, February 11, 2018 6:00 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill 

Subject: development at Harris Ave 

 

Hello, 

We would like to provide our opinion regarding the development proposed at 307 Harris 
Avenue. 

As per our previous communications, we are strongly opposed to building a connection 
in an already established (10 years) community between Beech Ave and Wicker Dr. A 
new road with only six houses will change life for numerous households on Brass Dr, 
Wicker Dr, Beech Ave, Tower Hill and other streets in our neighborhoods, because 
drivers will use it as a shortcut road. The new road will bring a lot of pass-through traffic 
that will affect safety of our street, and bring a lot of noise. It will totally eliminate already 
small conservation area, negatively affecting natural habitat. Furthermore, the road 
would depreciate the value of many properties. When we bought the house, we paid 
addition amount of money for conservation area, which is supposed to be preserved 
and undeveloped. 

Who will gain profit if this road will be built? 

Please, consider our opinion. 

Thank you, 

Okhotov Family. 


